

## **Park Board Meeting – 4-21-21**

### **Attendees (via zoom):**

- Justin Conway
- Sean Overholt
- Todd Shannon

### **NOTES (6 pm start):**

- **Prior meeting topics**
  - **LL Park Renovation Project**
    - All: Sean came with DRAFT version of park priorities (equipment and activities). All agreed and will take a few days, then send over to Jon/Landscape Architect.
  - **Buoys** – agreed to get those in the water this year. Justin has contact.
  - **Memorial Day Race** – discuss if we should hold race this year? Without paying for timers (est. \$500), any other ways to break up the group and still keep track?
    - TO DO: Todd to research/ask around. Bring to next meeting for decision.
  
- **New meeting topic**
  - **Other Parks/OD property in town**
    - Inventory – do we know all the parcels?
    - Piggy backing from Doug Cannon’s email to resident, how/if do we maintain the parcels we have?
  
- Adjourn 7:00 pm